
Consumer Information 
The Higher Education Act of 1965 (HEA), as amended by the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA), 
include requirements for disclosing information to the public. It is our hope that this concerted effort between MTSA 
and the Department of Education to provide pertinent consumer data will allow all students access to information 
they need to make the best decision possible for them and their future. These disclosures may be obtained from the 
MTSA administrative offices or by visiting the Middle Tennessee School of Anesthesia website - http://mtsa.edu/
admissions/financial-aid/consumer-information/. . 
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